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09 February 2023

Dear Parents/Carers
NEU Strike Action Postponed

As you are probably aware from media coverage, following talks with the
Welsh Government, the NEU strike action which was planned for Tuesday 14
February 2023 has been postponed. The school will therefore be fully open

next Tuesday and all pupils should attend as usual.

No information has been given in relation to the other planned days in

March, but | will write to you again if and when this becomes available.

Yours sincerely
DIANE GILL
Headteacher
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